
West Craven Committee Update Report 7th January 2020 
 
19/0620/FUL – Land to the West of the Playing Fields, Bailey Street, Earby 
 
Further details regarding drainage were submitted on 20th December 2019. The 
additional information has been sent to PBC Drainage, LCC LLFA and Yorkshire 
Water for their comments.  
 
To date, no responses have been received. 
 
Recommendation that the application is delegated to the Planning, Economic 
Development and Regulatory Services Manager to approve subject to 
satisfactory drainage details being received still stands. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


